
  
   

To: 

Mr. Kalin Sarasin,        6th December 2017 

Chairman of Thai Chamber of Commerce 

& The Board of Trade of Thailand 

150, Rajbopit Rd 

Pranakhon District 

Bangkok 10200 

Subject:  BahrainEDB Meeting at Thailand Chamber of Commerce 

Dear Mr Kalin Sarasin, 

With this letter we would like to officially inform you that the Bahrain Economic Development Board 

would like to collaborate with Thailand Chamber of Commerce to organizing a seminar on “Bahrain as 

Trade and Investment Gateway in GCC” on 19th of December, 2017 in Bangkok. This seminar will 

gather not more than 40 members of Thailand Chamber of Commerce and who comes from different 

sectors and engage in the seminar session.  

In the context, we will provide an insightful overview of Bahrain's economic climate as well as the key 

advantages of investing in Bahrain e.g.  Bahrain's Key FTA's (USA, GCC, GAFTA), cost competitiveness 

and ideal geographic position as well as the government supports. 

We are using this opportunity to reach out to all members and potential investors to expand their 

business into the GCC. It would be our great honor for us to collaborate with Thailand Chamber of 

Commerce to provide a platform for this seminar we believe this will provide enriching experience for 

all of the members. 

I would appreciate your prompt reply. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Preya Anamaly 

Manager, Malaysia & Singapore 
Email: preya.anamaly@bahrainedb.com 
Direct Line: +603.20934209 | Mobile: +6016.6883659 | Fax: +603.2093078 
Bahrain Economic Development Board (Rep. Office for Malaysia and Singapore) 
c/o Khazanah ASLI 
No. 1718 Jalan Ledang 
Off Jalan Tuanku Abdul Halim 
50480 Kuala Lumpur 
Malaysia 
www.bahrainedb.com 
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